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y Welcome back UNB! ! How does it feel to be back to dear 
ol Fredericton-land of snow, ice and parking ticket hungry security 
men !

I hope everyone had an enjoyable holiday and didn't get too 
much of a shock when the marks rolled in...

Now its time to get down to some serious business.
Things are really getting to be hard pressed around this office. 

How hard you may ask? They are getting to be so bad that the 
Managing Editor and the Photo Editor were forced to do the 
Viewpoint for this weeks issue.

Seriously folks, the staff situation (or lack thereof) is getting to 
be desperate. Without people it becomes difficult to produce the 
quality issue that is expected by the staff and students of this 
university. Thursday mornings are a special problem because 
these are the days that the last minute jobs are being done before 
the flats can go to Woodstock for printing. We need writers, 
graphic artists, proof readers, opaquers and people to lay out 

copy.*
No experience you grumble? Pas de sweat, we reply! Anyone 

can learn - so no excuses. Apply now as we meet every Monday at 
12.30, Room 35 of the SUB.

See you Monday ! !
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The MPHEC Report has just been released. It reports a 
suggested increase of 8.1 per cent in the operating grant to 
Maritime universities for 1980-81. This will be certainly felt by 
students through tuition because what this means is a basic 25 
per cent increase over the next three years if tuition is hit by this 
recommendation. (And you can be pretty sure that this will of feci 
students)

For further details see the three stories on the MPHEC report on 
page 3.
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)k Mumbles can be heard about the campus as speculations un­
being made about the Search Committee progress. Committee 
members are keeping a tight lid onproceedings- but the word is 
that the Presidential Search Committee is shooting for délibérai 
ing by March! It appears that this issue is finally getting down to 
brass tacks. A year and a half has gone by over this matter ol 
looking for a president. Its encouraging to know the ball is rolimg 
Lets hope everyone agrees on a candidate to fulfill this important 
position.
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"I'm sorry, young man, but we seem to have misplaced your records. In the better

busy trying to setinterest of the University, I suggest you go out and misplace yourself..." Perry Thorbourne and his executive are now 
up office now that they have been formally sworn into office. 
Communication so far has been excellent. Its great to be able to 
sit down and talk things over in an effective manner. I’ve been 
receiving favorable reports from numerous students. Keep up theTHE good work !

d 12 th Speaking of the SRC; Monday night's Council passed a motion 
which set up an impressive Honoraria Committee. Whats 
interesting to note is that this is the first Honoraria Committee in 
three years! ! Its nice to have the Committee active again as it 
allows for some badly needed changes. Sources say that a 
meeting may be getting underway as early as this Monday.BBSS® PEOPLE #######

Well time is pressing on and the layout tables and copy are 
beckoning (hint) so - until next week !

PS; Watch where you park your car, you never know where a 
tow truck may be hiding, ready to pounce.

i and
i'$ own

We need volunteers for writing, layout, 
and proof reading. Students are needed to serve

t

on the Ad Hoc Committee

on Activity Awards,

please apply to
Perry Thorbourne, 
Room 126,
Student Union Building.

No Experience Is Necessary
to « special. i

1COME TRY THE BRUNS,
ROOM 35, S.U.B.

WE THINK YOUTX LIKE IT.
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